
 
 

TO: FAJUA CONTRACTED PRODUCERS  

 

Producer Bulletin 2017-4 

 

FROM: FAJUA MANAGEMENT  

 

RE: Hurricane Irma– Suspend Binding 
 

"Due to Hurricane Irma, no new policies or endorsements regarding 
Physical Damage coverage can be written, effective 5pm tomorrow Friday, 
September 8, 2017.  FAJUA cannot accept new policies or endorsements 
for Physical Damage coverage when a tropical storm or hurricane watch or 
warning has been issued for any part of Florida." 
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